
For your child to be successful during the coming school year, the staff at Meadow View School 

recommend the following: 

1 backpack 

1 pair of PE appropriate shoes 

Warm clothing that is labeled with the student’s name and grade 

 

We also recommend that the following items be kept at home to help with successful homework 

completion: 

Sharpened pencils 

Lined paper 

Crayons or markers for special assignments 

 

There are times during the school year that classrooms might be in need of materials for special 

projects.  If you are willing to participate please let your classroom teacher know.  

 


